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August 30, 2006 

Ms. Laketha Miller, Controller 
Department of Health and Human Resources 
Raleigh, NC 

RE:  Review of Hope Pregnancy Care Center Grant 
  Grant Amount:  $82,000 State Fiscal Year 2005 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

The Office of the State Auditor conducted a review of the above referenced grant during the week of  
July 24, 2006.  We wish to extend our appreciation for the cooperation shown by your office, as well as the 
cooperation of the staff at the Hope Pregnancy Care Center. 

Please contact Janet Hayes, Director, Management Services and Nongovernmental Compliance Division, 
919-807-7558, Janet_Hayes@ncauditor.net, or John Price at 919-807-7605, John_Price@ncauditor.net, to 
discuss any questions you may have relative to the review.   

Sincerely, 

 
Leslie W. Merritt, Jr. CPA, CFP 
State Auditor 

cc:  Secretary Carmen Hooker Odom Department of Health and Human Resources 
       David Coburn, Chairman Board of Directors Hope Pregnancy Care Center 
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